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May 24, 1993

United States

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I1I

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137-5927

ATTN: Deborah A. Piskura
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section

Py

This letter is to inform ygu that we have-received our U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Materiald License # 34-26487-01 document or
_reference # 030-33131 experation date 5-31-98, This license will be in
active use. It will 00 into effective use 5-25-93.
We have also received our 22-41C Troxler Nuclear gauge that will be
used in our laboratory.

Thank you. If you have any questions, please call me at the abuve
telephone number.

In Regards,
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Ed Hoffman

Radiation Safety Officer

RECEIVED

MAY 2 7 1993

9311170410 730524 REGK .
PDR * ADDCK 03032631 REGION T "l
r i
BAY 2 ¢

o




